
 

13th April 2021 

ASX Announcement 
 

Impact of Cyclone Seroja on C4 Iron Ore Mine 
 

GWR Group Limited (the Company) (ASX:GWR) announces the following update with regards 
to Tropical Cyclone Seroja. 
 
The Company’s C4 Iron Ore mine west of Wiluna was not impacted by the cyclone. 
 
Haulage from site to the Port of Geraldton was suspended prior to the cyclone impact on 
Sunday 11th April and it is anticipated this haulage will resume once roads re-open and power 
is restored to the Port infrastructure. 
 
Geraldton was impacted by this cyclone and we are receiving updates from the area following 
the passing of the storm. 
 
We are not aware of any particular damage at the Port, although large parts of Geraldton 
including the Port are without power. GWR have received some informal updates with regards 
to the situation in Geraldton and we expect to receive an official update regarding the power 
situation from Mid West Ports later today. 
 
GWR were not due to commence loading their next vessel until 16-19th April, and whilst it is 
likely that this loading may be delayed it is not clear at this stage how many days delay will be 
incurred. 
 
GWR will issue further updates as more information becomes available. 
 
 
 
This ASX announcement was authorised for release by Gary Lyons, Chairman of GWR Group Limited 
 
 
For further information please contact:  

   
 
Gary Lyons 
Chairman  
  
E:   garylyons@heiniger.com.au 

 
David Utting  
David Utting Corporate  
Ph:  +61 416187462 
E:  david@davidutting.com 

 
Mark Pitts 
Company Secretary 
 
E: markp@endeavourcorp.com.au 
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